NATIONAL HONOR SOCIETY: (First Row)
Deborah Jackson (President), Kathy Robertson (Vice-President), Kitty Lyons (Secretary), Hermene Nettles (Treasurer). (Second
Row) Shane Furlong, Debbie Lommen,
Robert Fralick, Pam Barber, Sandra Carter,
Cheryl Anderson, Ilka Drawdy, Annette
Washington, Mrs. Skardon (Advisor), Larry
Colleton, Rose Mary Kelly. (Third Row)
Mark Beach, Joel Reese, Richard Dandridge,
Mark Herrin.



NHS, Broadcasting Club Achieve Goals



Richard Dandridge, an interested NHS member, listens attentively at an NHS meeting.



Mrs. Skardon, NHS advisor, discusses an upcoming district meeting with WHS members.

The National Honor Society is composed of students who have and maintain a cumulative average of 90 or above. This year the club performed such services as presenting daily devotions, keeping the schedule board up to date, and preparing a Thanksgiving box for a deserving family. The club also was able to attend the NHS District Meeting in Summerville on December 12. Ideas on induction, fundraising, and service projects were shared there. The induction program of admitting new members was held in January. The NHS of Walterboro High was sponsored by Mrs. Gerry Skardon.

Judy Foley achieved the top award in student broadcasting when she was named the Outstanding Broadcasting Student in the State of South Carolina. On April 26 at the Student Broadcasting Convention on the campus of the University of South Carolina, Dr. Dudek called out Judy's name. It was the third plaque awarded Judy Foley and the WHS Broadcasting Club that day.

An earlier award was given to Judy for service as Vice President of the State Association of Student Broadcasters. A soap opera, AS THE SCHOOL BURNS, written by Judy and performed by Judy and Michael Hoff received the Creativity Award. Bonnie McLaughlin, Matt Hogan and Mike Duke were nominated in different categories.

District elections followed the award ceremonies. Joseph Reid and Brenda Mc-Millan were elected President and Secretary, respectively, at the district level.

Ms. McIntyre resigned as advisor and Mr. Dreyer assumed responsibility for the club when they returned to the air in October. The half hour program was aired each Sunday at one-thirty on WALD.